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St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 16 January 2023 

 
Assembly 
Year 12 – Virtual assembly – Tuesday 17 January - RAB 
Year 13 – CGH assembly – Thursday 19 January - RAB 
 
Living Well - 18 January 
Students should go straight to CGH at 1.30 where they will be registered. Alcoholics Anonymous are delivering a presentation to 
students during this lesson. If being in such a talk may prove distressing to students, then they should speak to their Senior Tutor 
in advance of the session and arrangements will be made for them to work in the Library instead. In terms of preparation 
students may want to watch a BBC programme on iPlayer 'I'm an alcoholic: Inside recovery' which isn't an AA production, not 
completely flattering but not controversialist either! If students have any questions in advance of the session, they can email 
Mrs Orton (k.orton@staidans.co.uk), we will anonymise them and address them towards the end of the session.  
 
Maths Drop-in Session 
There is a Maths drop-in session Wednesday Period 4 with Mrs Mooney in Ma6. 
 
Year 13 Geography Revision 
Every Monday lunchtime from 12.40-1.30 in Gg1 (St Aidan's). Focus on exam technique. All Year 13 Geographers welcome. Bring 
lunch with you or eat before.  
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will meet on Monday in Hu1 from 12.30. All welcome. 
 
Rooms for Quiet study Period 4 
The following rooms are available for quiet study Period 4: 

• Monday P4 - PS1 

• Tuesday P4 - PS3 

• Wednesday P4 - CH3, HI3, HI4, ML2, ML5, ML6, PS1, PS2, PS3 

• Thursday P4 - EN3, EN5, EN6, EN8, PS2 

• Friday P4 - CH2, GG3, GG5, HI1, HI2, HI3, MA6, PH6, RS2  
 
Information Evening Thursday 19 January 
Students who stay in school after 3.30pm, usually in the Library, Study Centre or Café or anywhere else, will have to go to DL1 on 
19 January please, as all the other areas are closed to enable school to get ready for the Information Evening. There will be 
supervision until 5.00pm when students should please leave promptly. 
 
Parking in the local area 
It is important that we maintain good relationships with our neighbours, the local residents and we hope that you will be able to 
help us in this.  
Concerns have been raised recently about students parking partially on pavements (making it difficult for pedestrians to pass, 
especially if they have a pushchair or are in a wheelchair) and double parking, i.e parking opposite another car, (making it 
difficult for residents to access their driveways or for wider vehicles to pass). This is particularly a problem on Wheatlands Road 
East. Therefore, if you park there, please avoid blocking or partially blocking the pavements, make sure that driveways are clear 
and do not double park. Residents will contact the police if cars are parked without consideration and are causing an 
obstruction. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Thank you 
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